
Certificate of Appreciation 

Municipality of Brockton 

Rick Reich 
Facility Attendant 

Over 19 Years of Service 
 

Your long standing service to the Municipality of Brockton’s Parks and Recreation  
Department and the community of Brockton is greatly appreciated!  

 
Our sincere best wishes on your retirement! 

Mayor Chris Peabody 
Municipality of Brockton 

April 2021 


